
 

 

Content: 

On June 20, 2024, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange sent an official document to ask Sao Ta 

Foods Joint Stock Company to comply with the regulations on the information disclosure because 

the Company announced slowly the information on receiving the resignation letter of member of 

the Board of Directors. 

 

Code FMC 
Company name Sao Ta Foods Joint Stock Company 
Date 06/21/2024 
Subject Reminder of information disclosure  


